Kuehling,; Monica : :
To: MAURICE JOHNSON; Peggy Bradfield
Subject: Wrong API #

March 24, 2000

Dear Maurice and Peggy,

I have put the wrong APl number on a well. APl # 30-045-30096 This has been approved by the
BLM so | am making sure that Burlington Res. O&G Co knows as well as the BLM.

The well is
Nordhaus #1B
1170/S 805/W
M-13-31N-09W

The correct APl # is 30-045-30193.

| apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.
Thank you.

Monica



